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Date Budget Fiscal Year Paid To Paid From Amount

9/15/2004 2001  $96,746.00 

1/23/2002 2002  $450,000.00 

9/24/2002 2002  $400,000.00 

5/26/2004 2003  $450,000.00 

5/26/2004 2003  $400,000.00 

6/2/2004 2004  $850,000.00 

2/3/2005 2005  $850,000.00 

2/2/2006 2006  $850,000.00 

11/21/2006 2007  $111,775.00 

12/18/2006 2007  $100,725.00 
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2/6/2007 2007  $127,500.00 

7/20/2007 2007  $510,000.00 

11/29/2007 2008  $212,500.00 

12/5/2007 2008  $637,500.00 

12/16/2008 2009  $141,667.00 

1/6/2009 2009  $212,500.00 

TOTAL  $6,400,913.00 
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Before any additional Federal appropriations get disbursed for Independence National Historical Park, including the $6.0 million for the 
Franklin Court renovation that will be developed and administered by the Independence Visitor Center Corporation (“IVCC”), both the National 
Park Service (“NPS”) and IVCC should be required to comply with the evident Congressional intent of the Gateway [Independence] Visitor 
Center Authorization Act of 1999, Public Law 106-131.  This law authorized the NPS to execute a detailed operating agreement with the IVCC. 
 However, for more than nine years, the NPS and IVCC have curiously not been in compliance.  In lieu of an operating agreement, the NPS 
issued a bare-bones temporary Special Use Permit in November 2001 and then extended it at least 20 separate times “to allow additional time 
to finalize a formal [Operating] Agreement…”  

What is even more curious about the necessity for the repeated renewals of the Special Use Permit is that according to the audited financial 
statements of the IVCC since at least 2003, the parties have “substantially established a management agreement” whereby NPS pays the 
IVCC $850,000.00 per year, but that agreement is neither executed nor transparent.  In the spirit of change with the Obama Administration, it 
is time for Congressional oversight.  For more information, please see http://www.IndependencePark.blogspot.com/ .
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